
 
      Termly Award Winners 

 
 

Dakota O’Connor 
Kobi Calam 
Eesa Khan 

Jacob Atkinson 
Jake Bailey 

Spencer Nascimento 
 

Ela White 
Keira Fada 

Sophia Oliver 
Amelia Clayton 
Isla Bracey 

Charlie Atkinson 
Patrick Humphreys 
Cameron Doneghan 

 
 

Children were presented with their                          
awards during our end of term                   

assemblies. 
 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

 
 
Break up for the Summer - Friday 22nd July  
 
Return to School - Tuesday 6th September 
                    (Monday 5th is a staff INSET day) 

Ashley Chronicle 22nd July, 2022 

Basketball Star 

Will Hannard, in Year 6, has 
been recognised as the under 
12’s most defensive player, at 
his basketball club. His coach 
said he has all the                          
fundamentals of a great                                
player. Will is always ready 
with his hands up and always 
where he is supposed to be. 
He’s always listening and                     
eager to learn, despite his 
injuries, he is tough and keeps 
on playing. He is a pleasure to 
coach and a lovely lad. 
Here is Will with his coach 
Jacob. Well done Will, a brilliant achievement! 

Staff Leaving Us 
 

After 15 years at Ashley Primary, Sharon 
Keedy will be leaving us, as we break for the 
summer.  Sharon has been well loved by 
staff, children and parents, but has decided 
that the time is right for her to move to              
pastures new. We wish her every happiness 
and success for the future.  
  
Mrs Tysoe, who works in Reception and Mrs 
Kaur who works in KS1 are also leaving us                   
today. We wish them all the best for the               
future. 

Football Award 
 

Devon Steehouder, in Miss 
Humphrey’s year 6 class, had her 
football presentation on Friday 
night and won Parents’ Player of 
the Season. Devon plays for               
Boldon Girls U11. 
 

Well done Devon! 

Swimming Award 
 

Well done to Sana                            
Chandramohan, in Year 3, who 
has recently achieved her 
50m swimming certificate. 
 
She looks very proud of                
herself too. Well done! 
 



 
 

Good Luck Year 6 
 

We would like to wish all of our Year 6 children the very best of luck in 
their new schools. They were all presented with records of                    
achievement on Thursday night. We hope they will be happy and                    
successful in the future and look forward to hearing about their 
achievements in the coming years. 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank You 
 

Thank you for all of the support you, as parents and grandparents, 
have given the school over the last year. This has been a very difficult 
year for the staff, but we truly appreciate that you have stood by us 
and believed in what we do as a school. Thank you for the many positive 
comments, which have helped both myself and the staff enormously. 
We are looking forward to working within the WISE Trust family and 
feel very positive about what this holds for the future of our school as 
Ashley Academy.  
 
 

 
 
 

On behalf of all of the staff and children at Ashley Primary, we 
hope you have a lovely summer and we look forward to working with 

you again in September.  
 
 


